
LOCATION AGREEMENT

I (we) hereby grant to 72 Fest (administered by Fool Martyr Pro-
ductions, LLC), the right to photograph, reproduce, and use the 
exteriors and/or interiors of the premises located at 
___________________________________________________, and to 
bring personnel and equipment onto the premises and remove same.

Filmmaker may have possession of the premises during the follow-
ing time frame: ________________________

This is in connection with the motion picture/short film tenta-
tively entitled “_________________,” and includes the right to 
re-use the photography in connection with the exhibition, adver-
tising and promotion thereof of the motion picture during the 
duration of film and for 72 Fest and it’s affiliates, adminis-
trators and principals existence in any manner whatsoever and at 
any time in any part of the world.

Property Owner agrees to hold team and 72 Fest and it’s adminis-
trators, sponsors, producers free from any claims for damage or 
injury arising during filmmaker’s occupancy of the premises and 
arising out of your negligence thereon, and Filmmaker agrees to 
leave the premises in as good order and condition as when re-
ceived by you, reasonable wear and tear, and use herein permit-
ted excepted.

I (we) acknowledge that, in photographing the premises, filmmak-
er is not in any way depicting or portraying me (us) in the mo-
tion picture, either directly or indirectly. I (we) will not as-
sert or maintain against you any claim of any kind or nature 
whatsoever, including, without limitation, those based upon in-
vasion of privacy or other civil rights, defamation, libel or 
slander, in connection with the exercise of the permission here-
in granted.

I represent that I am the owner(s) and/or authorized representa-
tive(s) of the premises, and that I have the authority to grant 
you the permission and rights herein granted, and that no one 
else’s permission is required.

Dated: ___________________
Signature of Owner or Authorized Agent
 
__________________________
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